
BULB EXCHANGE 2019

Exciting time ahead for GSLDS members! Mark your calendars for Sunday, Oct. 27th,
2019, date of our annual bulb exchange. So, what is a bulb exchange???? It’s the
highlight of every GSLDS member, and a pat on our own backs for the years work well
done. The club orders premium bulbs from vendor such as Esker Farm Daffodil of
Northern Ireland, Oakwood Daffodils and PHS, from our own beloved Jason Delaney.

The committee encourages member to donate items for the silent auction area of our
fun day, but you are not required to donate.

Many members dig their own favorite daffodils to share and add into the fun. Please
supply 2-3 bulbs per mesh bag with name of cultivar.
Please note: deadline to send names of donated daffodil bulbs and/or items for silent
auction is Oct. 18th, 2019. Email information to chaeffner@haeffnerfamily.net

If you are a new or old member, you are NOT required to share bulbs in order to
participate. However, if you have not attended 2 or more activities, this also does NOT
prevent you from participating. Following are the rules:

Participation guidelines for Daffodil Bulb Exchange on Sunday, October 27, 2019

• Members attending at least two events or meetings, prior to the bulb exchange, pay
usual $10 entry fee.
• Members attending less than two events or meetings, prior to the bulb exchange, pay
$25 entry fee.
• Non-members MUST become a member of GSLDS and pay $25 entry fee.

The exchange “game” starts after we enjoy a hearty lunch starting at noon. Main dish,
barbeque brisket or pulled pork is provided by the club along with the drinks, members
fill in the rest with veggies, salads, & desserts. The game details will be explained after
lunch, and we begin to PLAY!!!!!!! You may have the lucky draw for some of the above
daffodils!!!!
Be there or be square!!!!! More info to follow, along with the coveted “list”!!

Best, Cindy Haeffner
Bulb Exchange committee member


